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I'm writing in support of HB 3932. Beaver are vital to improving stream health. 

Removing harvest pressures on beaver in "impaired" stream systems has 

monumental potential at no cost. Allowing beaver to do the heavy lifting without red 

tape and funding by building AND maintaining dams has many benefits such as 

filtering toxins, cooling water temperature, and controlling excessive sedimentation. 

This, too, will benefit salmon and other animals. For these reasons I very much 

support HB 3932 and I hope you do as well. 


